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Changes to Italgas’ calendar of corporate events 2025 
 
Milan, 28 March 2025 - Italgas announces that the publication of the press release relating to 

the 2025 first quarter results, initially scheduled for 6 May 2025, has been postponed to 7 May 

2025, before the opening of the financial markets. 
  

Consequently, the conference call to present the results to investors and financial analysts will 

be held on 7 May 2025. As usual, the time will be set in the press release of the results and in 

the invitation to the conference call that will follow. 
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